
Troll 
 

Troll class have had a wonderful year and can’t believe it’s time for the summer 

holidays already! We have had a brilliant year together and have taken part in 

lots of fun activities, trips and great learning experiences. 

 

Below is a collection of some of our highlights from the year: 
 
  

For our topic 

‘Footprints from the 

Past’ we had the 

amazing opportunity to 

go to Natural History 

Museum!  



 
  



 
 


